
 

 

 

A letter designed for parents by parents. 

 

 

My views, suggestions and thoughts. 

Please feel free to add ideas you would like to share with us and post it in the box in reception. 

Did you know? 

• All parent forum letters and minutes are available on the website. 

• There is a ‘Girl’s football club’ starting on May 3rd. 

• Our new website is up and running and any feedback would be 

appreciated. 

• We have a PTA chaired by Kristy Pope. 

• If you ever want information about your child you are welcome to make 

arrangements to see you child’s teacher by ringing or seeing the office. 

• We have a ‘Single equality scheme’ – look out for this on our website. 

• Wake up shake up is on every morning in the hall from 8.45.  

• Choir, dance and 5/6 football still have lots of places, see the office if 

you are interested. 

• Paypal is now available on our website for trips and lunches.   

• There is a suggestion box in our entrance hall. 

• The back of your child’s news letter is full of extra homework ideas for 

everyone.  

 

What is parent forum? 
Parent forum is a group of parents who 

meet once a term to discuss ‘Our School’. 

We analyse the questionnaires filled in on 

open day and from this set our agenda. The 

meetings are designed so parents’ views and 

opinions on subjects can be taken into 

consideration. We have agreed to send a 

newsletter after each meeting so the whole 

community can see some of the things we 

discuss.  

 

This meetings agenda: 
1. Welcome  

2. Minutes from last meeting 

3. Website  

4. Views on the equality plan for 

2011- 2012. 

5. Olympic week. – NOT 

COVERED 

6. Homework – Feedback and 

suggestions from forum 

members. – NOT COVERED 

7. AOB - EXTENDED 


